
  2-02-10  

   
   

IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

Consideration of Enrichment Camp for the Early Childhood Education 
Center 
 
 Mrs. Dale Warriner 
  
 

Due to reduction in the FY10 Title I Allocation, the Extended School Year Program will not 
be available for the month of June, 2010.  It is requested that the Board consider offering 
a tuition-based Enrichment Camp for dual purposes:   
 

• To provide extended learning time for students 
• To provide professional learning for classroom teachers  

 
The following information is available for consideration and possible action. 
 
Costs:  1 highly qualified teacher and 1 qualified assistant:  $5,640 
 
Funding Source:  Tuition per student recommendation: $300 month or $75/week for a  
4- week program 
 
 

 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
 

             Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
 

        PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


